
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=24076 

Nebraska State Treasurer to Speak at Johnson-Brock School 
 (KLZA) Nebraska State Treasurer Don Stenberg will speak to students at Johnson-Brock High
School and will present certificates to students on the first-place team in the statewide Personal
Finance Challenge competition held April 20. Each team member will receive a $2,000 Nebraska
Educational Savings Trust (NEST) scholarship.

Stenberg will be at the school Thursday at 10:45 a-m. 

Treasurer Stenberg has embarked on an effort to promote financial literacy education for Nebraska
young people. As part of that initiative, the Nebraska Educational Savings Trust (NEST) is
providing college savings plan scholarships for winners in the Personal Finance Challenge,
sponsored by the Nebraska Council on Economic Education. Treasurer Stenberg is Trustee of NEST,
the state-sponsored college savings program.

 

Many Signals Communications 


